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As we continue to evaluate the situation at our athletic fields, it has come to our attention that 
groups are planning to use the fields more for sport specific training.  Subsequently, we have no 
choice but to close down the Weston Public School complex to all nonessential activities. All 
fields, courts, the track, playgrounds and all parking lots are closed to the general public until 
further notice.  All essential employees of the Weston Public Schools and Town of Weston are 
exempt from this mandate and are permitted access as required. 
 
Thank you to Superintendent McKersie and to the security personnel who agreed to help with 
this matter.  The cooperative spirit in town is strong amongst it’s leadership and we will continue 
to make the best informed decisions we can, with public health and well-being a priority.  Our 
strongest recommendation is that if you are able to stay home and self isolate, do so as much 
as possible. When going out for essential needs, limit trips to one family member. Let’s all 
continue to work together and flatten the curve, our medical workers could sure use the relief 
provided by us all doing our part! 
#StaySafeStayHome 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
Joseph Miceli 
Sergeant 
Weston Police Department 
Technical Investigation Unit - SW CT 
P. 203.222.2626 
 


